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STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)
Minutes of February 3, 2012, Meeting

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT

Teresa Velazquez, President

Alyssa Ginevra, Vice President of Student Events
Sharon Jones, Vice President of Student Governance
Robyn Vetuskey, Adult/Evening Student Coordinator
Cynthia Smith, Civic Engagement Coordinator
Derrick Justice, Diversity Coordinator

Desiree Jeffers, Elections Coordinator

Eric Muhammad, Multiple Campus Coordinator
Carlos Suarez, Publicity Coordinator

Ailanda Martinez, Social Activities Coordinator
Shawnitea Thompson, Committee Member

SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT (EXCUSED)

Veronica Alexander, Budget Coordinator
Lisa Good, Roundtable Coordinator
Tianna Washington, Committee Member

OTHERS PRESENT

Valerie Cunningham, Honorable Women Club President
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor

Ivan Matthew, SEGA Advisor

Lisa Wallace, Campus Center Coordinator

The meeting was called to order at 12:20 p.m.
The minutes of the January 27 meeting were approved as amended.

SPEAK TO SEGA

* Proposed amendments to the Honorable Women Club’s constitution and bylaws were presented by Ms. Cunningham and
Ms. Thompson. SEGA will review the amendments and vote on them at next week’s meeting.

* Students may contact Ms. Wallace if interested in serving on a committee for Monroe On The Go mobile catering vehicle.
NEW BUSINESS

Student Trustee Election Packet for 2012-13
A motion was made by Ms. Martinez and seconded by Mr. Suarez to approve the election packet. Motion approved.

SEGA Media Resolution
Whereas, videos and pictures taken by the Student Events and Governance Association (SEGA) are the sole property of SEGA,

be it resolved that they cannot be used without explicit permission granted by the Student Events and Governance Association.

The resolution was moved by Ms. Ginevra, seconded by Ms. Martinez, and approved.



ANNOUNCEMENTS

Monroe Doctrine — Regarding a recent article written by Mr. Suarez but attributed to another writer, SEGA stated:

“We would hope that the college will stand behind their plagiarism policy because this was a clear example of blatant plagiarism.
We commend him for the work he did and feel that he should be given credit for it. We also feel very strongly that measures be put in
place to ensure that this does not happen again.”

Ad-hoc Committee for Kodak Site — Members commented on their recent tour of the Kodak site.

Soul Food Buffet on February 27 — A food service waiver has been submitted and is waiting approval.

New SEGA Coordinators — Ailanda Martinez, Social Activities Coordinator; Desiree Jeffers, Elections Coordinator.

ADVISORS’ REPORTS

Lisa Wallace

e The Board of Trustees will be meeting February 6 to consider options for MCC’s downtown campus location over the next several

years.

The meeting adjourned at 1:10 p.m.
Submitted by Linda Bryce, Campus Center Office Coordinator



